		IAN SCHOOL MUSCAT PRIMARY SECTION			
STD IV - TERM II UNIT TEST I					
Subject : English	Set - C	Name:			

Answer the questions on a separate sheet and number them correctly.

•		•	
I. Answer the following questions.	Total Mar		
1. What was the final judgement given by King Solomon?			(2)
2. Why was Robinson frightened?			
II. Frame a sentence with the given word.			(1)
a) thanked-			
III. Write the opposites of the given words.		(2)	
1. broad x			
2. continued x			
3. wise x			
4. softly x			
IV. Fill in the blanks with the correct pair of homophones that you ha	ve learnt.		(2)
1. It is easy to write on a blank sheet of paper.			
My shoelaces ended up with a			
2. I a ball a window.			
V. Match the word to its meaning.			(3)
1 frighteneda.a firm command or instruction2 bitterlyb.to agree, say yes to3 orderc.being afraid of somethingd.causing pain, hard to bear, distressful	11		
Answer: 1 2 3			
VI. Fill in the blanks with the correct relative pronoun.			(3)
1. Mr. Tom owns the dog has a red collar.	which	that	
2. The book you gave me is interesting.	who	whose	
3. The child is singing on the stage is my son.			

VII. Rewrite the following sentences in the Indirect speech.

- 1. Father said to me, "I am busy now."
- 2. Mrs. Tricia said to her son, "You must study well for the exam."
- 3. The librarian said, "I want the books in order."

VIII. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions.

(Total - 4)

(3)

Joey put on his mask. He flapped his cape in front of the mirror. "This is the best costume", he thought. "I'm sure to win the contest". Joey skipped downstairs. "Here I come to rescue you!" shouted Joey. Joey's father said that his costume was really nice. "I'm a superhero," said Joey. Mother called Joey and said, "I need you to watch Mindy at the party."

Joey looked at his little sister and told his mother that superheroes didn't have kid sisters. Mother told Joey that he was a superhero who had a sister. Now they all began discussing about what Mindy's costume would be. Just then Joey got an idea and took Mindy upstairs to his room. He dug through his closets. Joey found his baby blanket. He put it around Mindy's shoulders. At the party, Superhero Joey and his sidekick Super girl Mindy won the first prize!

A. Choose the correct answer.

(2)

- 1. What was Joey supposed to do at the party?
- (i) fly in the air (ii)
 - (ii) help make the food
- (iii) watch his little sister
- (iv) clean up

- 2. When does this story take place?
- (i) at the party
- (ii) before the party
- (iii) after the party
- (iv) at Joey's house
- 3 What did Joey put on Mindy when he dressed her up as Supergirl?
- (i) bath towel
- (ii) baby blanket
- (iii) party frock
- (iv) cap

- 4. Why was Joey dressed like a superhero?
- (i) to act in the school assembly
- (iii) to contest in a party

(ii) to perform in the circus

(iv) to take part in a T.V. show

B. Answer the following question.

(1)

- 1. Name any two characters in this story.
- C. Pick out the synonyms for the given words from the passage. (Words meaning the same) (1)
- (a) waved -
- (b) save -